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Transportation Commission

Please support support our State Street business and stakeholders by supporting  the BID's request to relocate buses
off state street and create programing  and a pedestrian experience this summer.
Hopefully this will give our state Street business some support to  survive and re-energize our downtown.

Grant Frautschi
100 Block State Street  Property owner
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